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UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 

 
Date:   November 19, 2014 

 
From:  Underwriting Department 
 
To:   All WFG Agents doing business in Nevada 
 
Bulletin No: NV- 2014-01 

 
RE:    Nevada Division of Insurance Bulletin concerning unlawful inducements in 

the title industry 

 

On November 10, the Nevada Division of Insurance issued Bulletin 14-009 entitled “Unlawful 
Inducements in the Title Industry” (copy attached).  In it the Division outlines its interpretation of 
NRS 686A.130 (2) relating to rebates and inducements.  
 
A copy may also be found at http://doi.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/doinvgov/_public-documents/News-
Notices/Bulletins/14-009.pdf. 
 
Please carefully review this bulletin issued by the Nevada Division of Insurance to make sure 
that your activities conform to the requirements of this bulletin. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please contact your WFG underwriter. 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  This Bulletin is intended for use by title issuing office, title insurance agents and approved attorneys of WFG National 
Title Insurance Company and reliance by any other person or entity is unauthorized.  This bulletin is intended solely for the 
purpose of underwriting policies of WFG National Title Insurance Company. 


